September 10, 2019
TO: Mayor O’Neil and Members of the Valdez City Council

FROM: Amanda Bauer

Amanda@stephenscruises.com
907-831-0403

RE: Letter of Intent to Renew Appointment to the Prince William Sound Aquaculture
Corporation (PWSAC) Board of Directors

Mayor O’Neil and Council Members,

On September 30, 2019 my term serving for the City of Valdez on the PWSAC Board
of Directors will end. I would like to thank you for the current opportunity of
serving on the board and express my interest in renewing my appointment for the
next two-year term.

I have represented the City for nearly 10 years on the PWSAC Board and thoroughly
enjoy being able to participate in the operations of what is arguably one of the top
industries in the Sound. If re-appointed I will be participating in the annual fall
board meeting on October 10.

Thank you for considering me as a representative,

O O

Amanda Bauer



